## **Greg Lowis**

**Subject:** FW: Request for a Letter of support

From: Frank Rizzardo < emcon1@emconservices.ca >

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 10:10:04 AM

To: linda brown@live.ca < linda brown@live.ca>

Cc: Florentine Maintenance < maintenance@theflorentine.ca >; dirassist@theflorentine.ca < dirassist@theflorentine.ca >

Subject: RE: Request for a Letter of support

Hi Linda , The Florentine Seniors residence is making an application for funding a positive good health program at the facility that will bring together a cross section of representatives in the community with the resident seniors , with a view to share and support each other . Our program is two fold , physical health via enhanced activities in the exercise rooms and increased mental health by involving community members on computer and other technical courses. Our program is in response to the considerable impact Covid -19 actions have had on our community .

What we are looking for are letters from the community groups, municipal council or elected officials, supporting our proposed project.

If there are specific questions you will need to write such recommendation, I would ask you to connect with Andrew at the email above (he is leading the application process)

Thank you in advance.

Frank Rizzardo
President, GM AScT.GSC

The Florentine seniors Residence Merritt BC , V1K 1B9

250-XXX-XXXX(309) 250-XXX-XXXX(cell)



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.	